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Young Voices rehearsals 

continue to go well and 

will carry on after the half 

term holiday on a     

Thursday morning as  

usual. Those children   

taking part should have 

brought a ticket order 

form home this week,  

and orders need to be   

returned by 31st October. The t-shirt order will 

follow in November - The Young Voices Team. 

Responsibility    Perseverance     Compassion   Thankfulness  
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Congratulation to 

Poppy in Year 3 who 

won the MHSA Pet 

Competition. 

Thanks to all    

those children who 

entered. 

Unfortunately we will no   

longer be running a break time 

tuck shop after half term.     

Instead we will be allowing 

children in Year 3-6 to bring 

their own ‘fruit’ in to school in 

line with the free fruit we      

receive in Key Stage 1. 



November 

Tue 29th Start of Autumn 2 

Fri 1st  Halloween Disco 

Mon 11th Parent Consultation 3.30-7.00pm 

Tue 12th Parent Consultation 3.30-5pm 

Tue 12th 6pm MHSA Christmas Fair Meeting 

Tue 26th Year 4 Viking Day 

Thu 28th Year 5 Quarry Bank Mill 

Fri 29th  Non Uniform Day (Chocolate) 

 

December 

Tue 3rd  Reception Nativity (to be confirmed) 

Tue 3rd  7pm Yr6 Carols @Norbury Parish Church 

Thu 5th  am KS1 Nativity 

Thu 5th  Year 3 Bramhall Hall 

Fri 6th  Non Uniform (Bottles) 

Fri 6th pm KS1 Nativity 

Tue 10th EY/KS1 Pantomime 

Wed 11th KS2 Pantomime  

Thu 12th 2pm KS2 Carols @ Hazel Grove Baptist Ch 

Fri 13th  Non Uniform Day 

  (Rec-Yr1 Cakes/Yr2-6 Colour Items) 

Fri 13th  Christmas Fair 

wc 16th  Christmas Parties  

Frii 20th Christmas Jumper Day 

Fri 20th  End of Autumn Term 
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Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

Half term is here and we 

will return for the 2nd half 

of the autumn term on 

Tuesday 29th October 

2019. School is CLOSED on 

Monday 28th October. 

I hope you all have a     

wonderful break and if   

anyone is attending any 

early Halloween or         

fireworks parties please 

keep yourselves safe.  


